
 

 

26th June 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
Y2 Broadstairs Beach Trip 
 
 
Our topic is ‘Oh I do like to be beside the seaside’ and we are going to visit the seaside at 
Broadstairs on Thursday 10th July 2025.  We will be travelling by coach.   
 
As all infant children are entitled to a free school meal, we can provide your child with a packed 
lunch on the day.  Please complete the school lunch form by Thursday 3rd July 2025 to order 
your child’s free packed lunch.  If you would prefer to provide your own packed lunch for your child, 
this is fine.  Everybody will need to provide their child with a bottle of water and a small backpack to 
carry their lunch.  
 
We are hoping for good weather so please dress your child appropriately for the weather on the day 
with sunhats and sun cream (if needed) and suitable footwear.  They do not need to wear their 
uniform on this trip. Your child will need to bring a change of clothes (in case they get wet) and are 
welcome to bring their own bucket and spade along too.  Please make sure everything that belongs 
to your child is clearly labelled with their name and in a rucksack.  We would like to make an early 
start and ask that you bring your child in at 8.30am ready for a 9am departure.  We should be back 
by 4.15pm and will text parents if we are running late.   
 
We are asking for a parental contribution of £21.50 for the trip. This is to be paid via your 
Magicbooking Account http://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/bookings.  Unfortunately, if we do not 
receive enough contributions we may have to cancel the trip.  Please note all contributions are non-
refundable.   
 
Please give consent for your child to go on this trip using the link below by Thursday 3rd July 
2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please come and ask! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Daley & Miss Mirza 
Year 2 Teachers 
 
 
https://forms.gle/vTHWLnpCDtPe41UN8    

http://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/bookings
https://forms.gle/vTHWLnpCDtPe41UN8

